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This Week's Meeting: 
 
December 10, 2014 
Greater Rochester Rotary Weekly Mtg 
 

Location: DoubleTree Hotel (Downtown Rochester MN) 
 
Meeting Time: Noon - 1 pm (buffet lunch starts at noon with the 
meeting starting around 12:20 pm) 
 
Program: John Huntzinger, Communications Director, 
Rochester Public Library  

Next Week's Meeting: 
 
December 17, 2014 
GRR Holiday Party - 5:30pm at Bowlocity 
 
Note the time change - GRR has reserved the private lane 
section at Bowlocity for our Holiday gathering from 5:30 pm to 
7:30 pm. 
 
Sign up will be coming soon 
 
Please invite friends, spouses, kids & grandkids, etc. as this 
will be a fun family event. Bowling, Social time, etc for all. 
 
____________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Rotary Member: 
 



As Rotarians, we have to be flexible. Brianna McDonald had a great program 
scheduled for this week with the Rochester Airport Director, but I am sure you 
all know by now that he has moved on to a new position in Iowa.  Oh well, not 
to fear, Chris Berg has now scheuled John Huntzinger, who most of us know 
from his past work on the City Council and at the Historical Society. He is now 
with the Rochester Public Library and it should be a great program! 
 
I have been promoting our Christmas Party which is coming up on December 
17 at 5:30 and will serve as our program, so I hope you have this in your 
calendar.  We really want to promote Rotary so feel free to bring family 
members and friends. Chris will have a sign up sheet out soon. 
 
Finally, we have our Fruit pick up this Friday at Channel One. It will start at 
7:00 am and extend to later in the morning.  
 
I look forward to seeing you Wednesday, December 10. 
 
"A Rotary club is autonomous, free to seek its own outlets for service. This is a 
source of strength. Springing from it is the ability of a club to adapt itself to the 
local community." - Address to the 1974 Rotary Convention, Minneapolis-St. 

Paul, Minnesota, USA 
  

Stan Shreve 

  

Greater Rochester Rotary 
  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

  

Tekeshi and Mathu, our foreign exchange students, are looking for 

opportunities to experience our cultures. It would be great if our members 

could take them on any excursion, special event, or anything else that you 

might think would be of interest to them, or just schedule a time to get to 

know them and they you. Please contact Chad Anderson or Alan Hansen 

for arrangements.  

____________________________________________________________ 

  

Fruit pick up this Friday starting at 7:00 am at Channel One. 

____________________________________________________________ 

2014 Christmas Party: The Program Committee has booked the Bowlocity 

private eight lane area for 5:30 to 7:30 pm on Wednesday, December 17, 



2014. This area includes unlimited bowling for those who are interested. The 

area includes couches and plenty of area for people to relax and chat. Please 

put this in your calendar and know that more detailed information will be 

forthcoming. 

____________________________________________________________  

 

Our regular Rotary Meeting for Wednesday, January 14, 2015 will be at the 

Hilton Garden Inn. 

  

  
  

 


